
Join Our Open House!
The Open House will focus on the Habitat Authority’s recent 
work around preservation and wildfire preparedness and 
highlight next steps we are considering in order to secure 
the funding needed to meet the long-term needs of the 
communities we serve.

Where:
Parnell Park

15390 Lambert Rd, Whittier

When:
Wednesday, January 24, 2024 from 6-8pm

There will be a short presentation at 6:30 pm, followed by an 
opportunity to mingle and speak with our volunteers, rangers 
and staff members one-on-one.

Scan Here to RSVP!

tinyurl.com/PHOpenHouseJanRSVP
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